
   

 
 

Wednesday 14th March 2018 
Week 10  

 
 Maths Day……first correct answers drawn out for the parent activity sheets were 

Mrs Stones (balloons), Miss Forde (line totals) and Mr Rigarlsford (initial 

numbers/letters). Well done each of you – your prize is on the way! 

 

 Music Day for Year 1 – Year 6 children……is Thursday 22nd March. Please 

could each child in Year 5 bring an empty plastic bottle/shoe box/plastic food 

container that can be used for making a junk-instrument? Thank you. 

 

 Survey about receipt of e-mails from school……thank you for your responses. 

It was interesting to note that the vast majority of you receive the weekly 

Newsletter and likewise the spellings (Y1-Y6). It seems that ‘Ugoffice’ had been 

going to spam for a few of you, so to help with recognising the sender of our e-mail 

more easily the display name has now been updated to show as 

‘office@huttoft.lincs.sch.uk’. 

 

 Birthdays in Assembly……..I will be celebrating those birthdays that fall up to 

and including 31st March in Assembly on Monday 26th March. Those that fall 

between 1st April and 22nd April inclusive will be celebrated on Monday 16th April.  

 

 Class Trophies last week........were won as follows: 

Spellings -   Year 2 

Mental Maths -  Year 1 

Attendance -   Year 6 

Homework -  Year 2   

Singing –   Year 3    

 

 Year 4 Class Museum…..will be open this Thursday afternoon in the Hall 

between 2pm and 2:30pm. Parents of children in Year 3 and Year 4 are welcome. 

This has been on the school Calendar (website) all term and follows directly from 

the Class Assembly that Year 4 presented last week. 

 

 Football teams…..our Year 5/Year 6 separate girls and boys teams had a 

memorable afternoon at the tournament in Skegness last week. They got to be 

photographed with the actual Premier League Trophy!  

 
 
 



 Query Crew’s Half Term Holiday competition…..winners were as follows: YR 

Tilly, Y1 Dempsey, Y2 Maisie, Y3 Honor, Y4 Imoghen, Y5 Kiaron.  Highly 

commended Ethan (Y4). Prizes for the winners and certificates for all entrants will 

be presented in Assembly on Monday. 

 
 Reading at home……please do help us to help your child by reading with them at 

home. It’s a lovely opportunity to spend quality time with your child(ren). You can 

read to each other as well as talking about what might happen in the story, 

reviewing what has happened and identifying information for character portraits. 

Reading non-fiction books together is also very valuable especially if you can 

choose ones about areas of study in your child’s learning – the termly Curriculum 

Sheet on the relevant class page of our website will remind you what these areas of 

study are. 

 

 Water Aid fundraiser……the Query Crew are inviting everyone to wear a 

different tie for a £1 donation on Wednesday 21st March.  

 

 Year 6 ‘v’ their Parents…..annual Netball Match is Friday 23rd March 2pm on the 

playground. Do come and play if you’d like to…..we’ve been practising! 

 

 Holiday Club……is open all day on Thursday 29th March.  All children are welcome 

morning/afternoon/all day. Booking forms are available at the office. 

 

 Tag Rugby Day……Miss Breen will be coaching the Year 2 – Year 6’s on 

Wednesday 28th March. 

 

 FHS meeting…….will be Friday 20th April, 8:45am in the Music Room. The main 

topic of discussion will be ‘A Garden Party’ on the school playing field from 3-5pm 

on Friday 22nd June and the annual Summer Fayre which will be Friday 29th June. 

The theme for both events will be Monarchs. 

 

 PE kits…….come home this Friday for washing. Please remember to return 

everything to school on Monday. Thank you. 

 
Community News………… 

 
Alford Sports Hall is open for children aged 6+ during the Easter holiday for 

trampolining/gym, tennis and multi sports. 
See www.alfordsportshall.co.uk for details and a booking form. 

 
 

Contact e-mail address for school: office@huttoft.lincs.sch.uk 

http://www.alfordsportshall.co.uk/
mailto:office@huttoft.lincs.sch.uk

